
  

  An Affiliated Member of the New York State Building Officials Conference 

    

 
Ms. Cindy Davis, Nominating Committee Chair  
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO  
International Code Council  
900 Montclair Road  
Birmingham, AL 35213 

 

Subject: Letter of Support for Steven McDaniel as Director of the International Code Council 

 

To Ms. Cindy Davis, Nominating Committee Chair and fellow members, 
 

On behalf of the membership of the Finger Lakes Building Officials Association (FLBOA) of New 
York, we enthusiastically and strongly endorse Steven McDaniel for a three-year term on the Board 
of Directors of the International Code Council. Steven is a proven leader within New York State, ICC 
Region IV and Nationally in the development and advancement of building and fire safety codes and 
the Code Enforcement profession.  His ability to foster collaboration, engage stakeholders, and 
drive consensus is truly commendable. He has a proven track record of successfully managing 
teams and projects, and I am confident that he will continue to bring the same level of 
effectiveness and professionalism to the International Code Council. Steve’s understanding of the 
issues and the needs for the ICC and believe that his election will best serve the ICC and its membership.    
 
As a Member and Director of our organization for many years we have benefited from his dedication to 
whatever task he undertakes and we are confident that he has provided the same dedication to his 
current position on the Board of Directors of the ICC and will continue to excel when he is elected to a 
three-year term on the Board. 
 

Thank you for considering our support for Mr. McDaniel. I trust that you will give his application the 

utmost consideration. Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information or if I can be 

of assistance in any way. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Jim Bailey 

President 

Finger Lakes Building Officials Association 

 


